
From: Rick Van Wickle
To: Deborah Lopez
Subject: Proposed rezone for 625 Dara Road
Date: Friday, July 28, 2023 8:50:42 AM

To Whom it may concern:

I am against reasoning the above parcel to be high-density residential.  This parcel is
surrounded by single family homes and should be zoned consistent with the existing
neighborhood.  

High density residential should be located in areas closer to commercial uses and
transportation corridors.  There are better choices available to the city for high density
housing.

Best Regards,

Rick Van Wickle
Van Wickle Appraisal
Phone: 805 252 5071
Fax: 805 681 0965
vanwickleappraisal.com
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